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Home Alone Pass for Students in Grade 3 to 7 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that students in Grade 3 to 7 are eligible to receive a Home 
Alone Pass, which allows them to leave their classroom and/or the school premises without 
an adult.  
If you would like your child to have this pass and be able to leave school independently, 
please complete the required form. Kindly click here to complete the form and also the link 
to the form is available in the Parent Handbook for your convenience. 
Please note that this pass is only available for students in Grade 3 or above. 
While we encourage student independence, we would like to emphasize the importance of 
safety. We trust that you will assess whether your child is ready for this responsibility and 
ensure they are aware of the necessary precautions when leaving school. The safety and 
well-being of our students remain our top priority. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

  Best Regards, 
 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSecTaxMqJNnC8fvYloEg37Xgi65zjd_kDTTyJMiaPh4HmEBwQ/viewform

